
Public Notice 

On Wednesday, January 15, 2025, the City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community 
Development Department (HCDD) issued a public notice proposing an ordinance authorizing a 
Second Amendment to the Loan Agreement between the City and Houston Habitat for Humanity, 
Inc. 

The City is issuing a public notice correction to revise the reduction of the original loan amount 
of Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone Bond funds from $4,793,228.00 to $2,104,667.03. 

This does not alter the original 7-day comment period. The 7-day comment period extended from 
Wednesday, January 15, 2025, through Wednesday, January 22, 2024. For additional information 
on this item, contact Estrella Colón at 832.394.0079. Written comments can be submitted by email 
to Estrella.Colon@houstontx.gov. 

For specific questions or concerns about landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda 
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext. 1. For any information about our Complaints and Appeals 
Process, please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/ complaints.html and 
https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information about HCDD and its programs, 
please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
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